

Dear Graduate,

Congratulations on your accomplishment at Lassen Community College! We invite you to participate in the Commencement Ceremony on Friday, May 26, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. outside in the LCC Campus Quad.

• Cap and Gown – If you plan to participate in the Commencement Ceremony, please stop by the LCC Bookstore for your cap and gown. The bookstore is open Monday through Friday from 7:30am-3:00pm. Please allow time to try on the gown when purchasing. Gown packages are also available for rent. If you do rent, you must return the gown but you keep the cap and tassel. The bookstore will be available for returning gowns after the Commencement Ceremony. You can reach Jo Mata with any graduation supply questions at (530) 257-6181, ext. 8706.

Costs:

Gown package purchase (gown, diploma cover, cap and tassel): \$55.00 + tax Gown package rental (gown rental, diploma cover, cap and tassel): \$35.00 + tax

If you are unable to participate in the Commencement Ceremony, the following is available for purchase in the bookstore:

Cap & Tassel only: \$15.00 + tax Diploma Cover: \$15.00 + tax

- **Honor Cords** To be eligible for an honor cord you must have earned a cumulative 3.5 G.P.A. or higher at LCC through Fall Semester 2022 (Spring 2023 classes are not counted). If you are eligible, you will receive your cords the afternoon of the rehearsal.
- Student Speakers If you aspire to be a student speaker at this year's Commencement, please scan the QR code and complete the Commencement Speaker Application by Friday May 5, 2023. If you have any questions please contact Angelina Chamblee at (530) 251-8848 or email graduation@lassencollege.edu.
- Commencement Rehearsal There will be a mandatory rehearsal for all graduates on Thursday, May 25, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. outside in the LCC Campus Quad.
- Special Accommodations If you have a physical disability that requires special assistance in the ceremony, please contact Angelina Chamblee at (530) 251-8848 or email graduation@lassencollege.edu.
- R.S.V.P./Information Sheet—Please scan the QR code and complete the electronic RSVP/Graduation Information sheet by Friday May 12, 2023. If you have any questions please contact Angelina Chamblee at (530) 251-8848 or email graduation@lassencollege.edu.
- On the day of Commencement, please be in HU-107 by 4:45 pm.

I look forward to seeing you at rehearsal and Commencement! If you have any further questions, please feel free to call my assistant, Angelina at (530) 251-8848.

Sincerely,

Roxanna Haynes

Vice President of Student Services